
Welcome Wagon- Fall 2007 

 

Dear Colleagues and SBU Student Leaders 

 

The Division of Campus Residence offers students the leadership opportunity to help 

make Opening Weekend for new resident students a welcoming and inviting day. 

Welcome Wagon has become a growing tradition and is a part of move in day that 

many returning students look forward to as a way to interact with new students, 

contribute to the endless tasks required to make check-in run smoothly and to simple 

be part of the excitement of the back-to-school spirit. 
 

In exchange for arriving back to campus a few days early, Welcome Wagon 

Volunteers can either help one on of 2 days  

 Check-in Day- Saturday, September 1st, 2007- where WW volunteers help 

First Year students move their belongings into their residence hall room.  

 Undergraduate College Day- September 2nd, 2007- This day WW volunteer 

will be helping the Quads facilitate fun activities for the First Year students 

Please pass this on to any interested students.  

For details refer to the link http://studentaffairs.stonybrook.edu/fyre/ 

 

If you have questions please feel free to contact me directly or this years Welcome 

Wagon Coordinator- Tim McClain @ timothy.mcclain@stonybrook.edu  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________________ 

“Education Beyond the Classroom” 

 

Judy M. Jaquez 

Tabler Quad Director 

Major Programs & Wellness Committee, Chair 

Department of Residential Programs 

Division of Campus Residences 

Stony Brook, NY 11790 
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